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Annual Report for Stormwater Management Program 
Available to the Public 

 
Santa Fe - The draft of the New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) District Five 2014 
Municipal Separate Storm Sewer System (MS4) Annual Report for the Stormwater Management Program 
is available for public review.  
 
The draft of the report is posted on the NMDOT’s website at 
http://dot.state.nm.us/content/dam/nmdot/D5/AnnualReportD5.pdf 
 
The public can review this report online and submit comments via email until March 19, 2015.  Please 
email comments to: nmdot.idde@state.nm.us.  Prior to submitting the Annual Report, the department will 
address any comments received. 
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